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Re Dear Canada, We Need To Talk. Sincerely, Quebec (June 15): There has never been a better time to have a dialogue between Quebec and the rest of Canada. To wait for a crisis before engaging would be a serious mistake.
If we can have a dialogue with China and Russia, among others, why can’t we discuss issues of common interest within our own federation?
That doesn’t mean endorsing a one-way discussion. There are issues that transcend provincial boundaries, where the interests of individual provinces must be subordinated to those of the entire country. Interprovincial barriers to trade, infrastructure and environmental protection must be part of the discussion.
Constitutional changes may or may not be needed. We are not there yet. But communicating is never a bad idea, even or especially when we have differences.
We may have many nations, but only one country.
Tony Manera

